Dear Friends, 

March is here again, and with it, our latest edition of the Neighborhood Advisor newsletter! 

We never quite know what to expect from March.  Is winter going to hang on a bit longer or is it going to warm up?  It feels like the coldest bit of winter is behind us, but there may still be cold, wintery days ahead.  With wintery weather comes muddy floors and boot tracks through our homes and that can really do a number on our flooring.  If your floors have suffered this past winter and you’re thinking of a refresh this spring, it’s the perfect time to come in and consult with our team on the best floors for your home.  Don’t wait!  We generally have a bit of a waiting list to get installations completed, so head on over today.

Thank you once again for joining us for another month of the Neighborhood Advisor. Enjoy the articles, puzzles and information!  And don’t forget to enter our Mega Trivia Contest!  We hope you have a wonderful month!

Your friend, 
[OWNER]

